
Russian government rolls back
intellectual  property  rights
in  response  to  Western
sanctions
“The Russian government is pushing forwards with plans to
undermine intellectual property rules and reverse the rights
of Western patent holders, in an effort to counter the impacts
of Western sanctions,” reports Louis Goss in City A.M.

“The Russian government this week said Russian companies have
no  obligation  to  pay  patent  holders  from  countries  that
sanctioned  Russia  for  use  of  their  intellectual  property,
according to local media reports.”

Read the article.

 

https://generalcounselnews.com/russian-government-rolls-back-intellectual-property-rights-in-response-to-western-sanctions/
https://generalcounselnews.com/russian-government-rolls-back-intellectual-property-rights-in-response-to-western-sanctions/
https://generalcounselnews.com/russian-government-rolls-back-intellectual-property-rights-in-response-to-western-sanctions/
https://generalcounselnews.com/russian-government-rolls-back-intellectual-property-rights-in-response-to-western-sanctions/
https://www.cityam.com/
https://www.cityam.com/russian-government-rolls-back-intellectual-property-rights-in-response-to-western-sanctions/

